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January 20, 1965

Mr. and Mrs. Don Crabtree
Route 1
Kimberly, Idaho

Dear Evelyn and Don:

I appreciate very much receiving your long letter
bringing me up to date on some of your more recent activities.
I am certainly sorry, however, to learn that your trip to
Furope resulted in pneumonia. As for myself, I reached home
with an infected throat which kept me out of circulation for
a few days.

I hope you will continue to keep me informed of
your activities, and I will look forward to visiting with
you in Idaho if I ever have the opportunity. I will probably
not be able to attend the conference in California, but perhaps
you will be coming to the Society for American Archaeology
meetings in Illinois,.

I am sending you under separate cover a copy of a
recent publication which contains some rather naive remarks
on lithic technology. If Don should have the time to comment
on these type descriptions, I will greatly appreciate it.

With best wishes for the New Year.
Cordially yours,

o

Jofffé'L. Coe
Director
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